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            May 14, 2002

Mr. O.P. Wadhwa,

B-6/166, Sector V,

Rohini

Delhi – 110 085

Phone: 7043459

Sub: Complaint of Shri O.P. Wadhwa against Dr. Pradeep Jain & Dr. Arvind Khurana of Sunderlal Jain Hospital and Dr. S.C. Sharma of Sir Ganga Ram Hospital 

           The Delhi Medical Council has examined your complainant against Dr. Pradeep Jain and Dr. Arvind Khurana of Sunder Lal Jain Hospital and others. The Council observed the following :-

The patient developed acute pancreatitis/intra-abdominal collection following ERCP and laproscopic cholecystectomy.  This is an uncommon but a known complication of acute pancreatitis, unfortunately, this complication occurred in this patient.  However, based on the documents on record and interviewing the doctors implicated, it appears that the treating doctors have reasonable competence and they had adopted a scientific approach in the management of this patient.  The injury to the hollow viscus could perhaps have been due to the drainage tube or as a sequale of pancreatitis.  There is no medical negligence in the management of the patient by the doctors who managed this case.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Deputy Registrar & Secretary

Copy to :

1) Dr. Arvind Khurana, D-39, Parshant Vihar, Delhi – 110085. 

2) Dr. S.C. Sharma, J-12/42, First Floor, Rajouri Garden, New Delhi 

3) Dr. Pradeep Jain, KD-15-B, Ashok Vihar, Phase-I, Delhi – 110 052.
(Dr. S.K. Khattri)
Deputy Registrar & Secretary
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